MEMORANDUM FOR:

APR 11 184

John 6. Navis, Director

0ffice of %uclear Material Safaty and Safequards

FROM:

SUBJECT:

Richard E. Cunninghan, Director
Nivisinn of Fuel Cycle and Material Safety

PROGRESS REPORT ON 10 CFR PART 35

This is in resnonse to your memorandun of December 20, 1993 that asked

for a monthly prooress report on 10 CFR Part 2

schedule,

5e

The revizion

is on

The package was distributed on February 13, 1924 to "RC staff and the
Agrucment States for comment on technical and policy natters. Connents

were due tarch 30, 1984,
been asked to get their coments in promptly.

»gst have responded, and the renainder have
An information collection

supporting statement for 0!'8 has heen preparad and is being revieued,
The Cost Anzlysis firoup of the Conittee to Revieu Generic Pequirenents
has reviewed the Regulatory Analysis and their comments wera resolved.

During the period March 9 through March 23, Mr, McElroy visited the five

resions to discuss the revisfon of Part 35 with the staff,

He

opened

each discussion with a description of the Commissioners’ instructions on
how to modify the package and how the drafting conmnittes responded to

the instructions.

the technical content of the reculatory text,

Except for minor details, the regions all azree with

The draft Federal Pegister notice also describes a proposed licensing
nit safety procedures for "RC raview.
The purpose of !IRC review would be to provide assurance that the
applicant was capable of operating a safe progran and was conmitted to
After receiving his license, the licensee would he free to
rnodify those day-to-day procedures, within the linitations of the
requlation, after followina an internal review and approval process

systen.

safaty.

described in th2 reculation,

of such modifications.

8!K79:§;84KIB 850906

PDR

35 S50FR30616

PDR

The licensce would not have to notify HNRC
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APR 1 1 1984

John G, Navis -2-

At our neeting on April 5, 1924, it was brought to your attention that
some reoions and many Agreerment States disagree with this licensing
approach, Consistent with your threa instructions to rie at our reeting,
the staff has been directed to retain the licensing mathod described in
the Statenent of Considerations, The staff has a2lso heen directed to
indicate in the staff paper to the Commissioners that this control
mechanisn is sinilar to MAC's method of regulating reactors by using
technical spacifications. The staff has also heen directed to revise
the Federal Reaister notice to fully describe both licensing nethods
that have been considerad, the one described abova and one in which the
licensee is required, as a condition of his license, tn conduct his
day-to-day progran in strict accord with the procedures subnitted in
support of the application. The description of both will he followed hy
a burden and benefit analysis and a request for public corment on both
licensing nethods,
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